
 

 

 

 

 

September 16, 2019 
 

Please be advised that as a result of a system outage provider payments will be 
delayed one business day for both Medicaid and Ambetter.  

Payment dates impacted: 

Medicaid payments scheduled to be sent on September 18th, 2019 will be sent on 
September 19th, 2019. 

Ambetter payments scheduled to be sent on September 17th, 2019 will be sent on 
September 18th, 2019. 

Please contact NH Healthy Families Provider Services at 1-866-769-3085 if you have 
any questions. 

Sincerely,  

NH Healthy Families  

Medicaid & Ambetter Provider Payments  


